Woodard, Marina (UTC)

From: Lykken, David (UTC)

Sent: Monday, June 20, 2011 2:37 PM

To: Morehouse, Jody; Woodard, Marina (UTC)

Cc: Faulkenberry, Mike

Subject: RE: Training materials for the Avista-UTC Odessa Settlement Agreement, PG-082253
Jodi,

UTC Pipeline Safety staff (Staff) have reviewed the material and are satisfied with the contents. Only one nit to
bring to your attention.

The year span for Aldyl “A” installation in the Employee presentation (slide 4) conflicts with the notes found in
slide § of the Public Workers presentation.

e Employee presentation (Slide 4) say’s “Avista installed Aldyl “A” pipe from the “early 1980’s
through to the early 1990's.”

e The PW’s presentation (Slide 5) say’s “Avista installed Aldyl “A” pipe from the “late 1960’s
through to the early 1990’s.”

Please be sure to notify Staff at least three business days in advance of each training session so Staff may observe the
training as needed.

Thank you,

David Lykken

Pipeline Safety Director

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Office: 360-664-1219

divkken@utc.wa.gov

hitp://www. utc.wa.gov

From: Morehouse, Jody [mailto:Jody.Morehouse@avistacorp.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2011 4:17 PM

To: Woodard, Marina (UTC); Lykken, David (UTC)

Cc: Faulkenberry, Mike

Subject: Training materials for the Avista-UTC Odessa Settlement Agreement, PG-082253

Dave,

Please see the attached cover letter and training materials as per the Odessa Settlement Agreement. If you
have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Mike Faulkenberry or me.

<<2011 Avista Training for UTC Avista OSA Settlement.docx>>



<<Enhanced Training-Employees.pptx>> <<Enhanced Training-Public Works.pptx>> <<Aldyl A Training brochure.pdf>>
Respectfully,

Jody Morehouse, PE

Manager, Gas Compliance

Avista Utilities

Ph: 509-495-2760

jody.morehouse@avistacorp.com

WWW. aVISTACorp. com




